Dr. Garth Fisher M.D, F.A.C.S. 120 South Spalding Drive, Suite 222 Beverly Hills, California 90212

Dear Dr. Fisher,

As most patients do prior to proceeding with a surgery, they research and visit several surgeons and their staff before making their final decision as to which doctor they choose.

Given your medical professionalism, experience and obvious qualifications as a surgeon, I still was in a constant battle for more than two years as to whether or not I should proceed with my breast reconstruction and revision surgery based upon my prior history.

Choosing you to do the surgery was based upon my feelings that you had my best interest at heart and that I was not just another patient but a person with a problem that now became your problem to solve.

Riddled with many different scenarios, I felt that once you began surgery you would make the best decision for me based upon what you would encounter. Even to a point, that if things didn't go as planned, we had future alternatives. I finally took a relaxed deep breath. I knew I was in the best of care with a man whose intentions were not to settle until the best results were achieved.

The word "thank you" pales in comparison as to how I feel. As I suggested after surgery, you could autograph my breasts "Designed by Dr. Garth Fisher".

As you know, your knowledgeable, personable and experienced surgical and office team help you work your artistry. Please thank Bonnie and your entire staff for making my experience very personal and comfortable.

Unfortunately, I don't use any social media. Besides, there are too many "stars" for me to post on your behalf... just share my letter if you wish.